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Polly L. McNeill

DID:  (206) 676-7040

Email:   pollym@summitlaw.com
May 2, 2011
VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS
David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250
Re:
Docket No. TG-110553 – Stericycle, Inc. v. Waste Management of Washington, Inc. - Declining to Amend Answer
Dear Secretary Danner:

Enclosed please find an original and seven copies of Waste Management of Washington, Inc.’s correspondence regarding its decision to decline to amend its Answer filed today, Monday, May 2, 2011, by email transmission.
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

SUMMIT LAW GROUP PLLC
Polly L. McNeill

Enclosures

